
 

 

Announcements and Upcoming Events 
 
Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 

“Welcome to the Family” Membership Class: Beginning Sunday, February 7, 
Pastor Don will be offering a class during the SS hour for anyone who would 
like to learn more about our church and/or would like to become a church 
member. The class will run for approximately 8 weeks and meet from 9:15-
10:05 in the church office. We need to prepare materials in advance, so please 
sign up with Don by email, calling the church, or connecting in person. We 
may also be able to videoconference people in via Zoom if there is interest, so 
please let Don know that as well.  
 

Church Business Meeting! Our Annual Church Business Meeting will be held 
after the worship service on Sunday, January 31, 2021. Annual Report booklets 
will be available next week in paper and digital format. All are welcome and 
members are especially encouraged to attend the meeting. We will be hearing 
reports on 2020 from church leaders, and we will also be voting on the follow-
ing items: 
 2021 Church Budget 
 Deacon Nominations: Devon Bretey (Worship), Brent Myers (Missions), Vic 

Nichols (Building & Grounds)  
Please note that this year we will not be having the soup luncheon that usually 
precedes the annual business meeting.  
 

Online Adult Bible Fellowship! We will use Prayer: Finding the Heart's True 
Home by Richard J. Foster as a foundation text to study and practice different 
types of prayer. Meeting via zoom from 9:15-10:00 am beginning Sunday, Jan-
uary 24. If you are interested, please contact Laura McLean 712.249.8331.  
 

Thank you to those who supported the Giving Tree this year! It was wonder-
ful to provide Christmas to families for whom it would not have been possible 
otherwise. The message of Christ’s love was spoken in a very tangible way.  
 

LC Clinic Diaper Drive starts today.  Please see the insert for the details. 
 

Please check your email and the church Facebook page regularly for updates 
from the church about programs, etc.  If you have subscribed to our all-church 
e-mail list, but aren’t receiving our e-mails, please check your spam/junk folder 
and verify that church@atlanticfreechurch.com is in your address book/
contacts.  If you are not subscribed and would like to be, please e-mail the 
church office at church@atlanticfreechurch.com and request the link to sign 
up. 
 

 

Two Dangerous Heart Conditions 
Matthew 26:17-25 & 30-35 

  

Sunday, January 17th, 2021 



 

 

 

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, please observe the follow-
ing social distancing guidelines while in the church building:   

 
 

 

W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

 

 
Your children are welcome in the worship service.  

 
Children’s Church/Lil’ Praisers and Nursery will not be 

offered for the time being, but you are welcome to use the 
Fellowship Hall area as a place to take your child if he/she 

becomes restless during the service. 

Sunday  
School 

Worship  
Service  

9:15 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 

                                Church Office 
  church@atlanticfreechurch.com 

 

  Church Webpage 
  www.atlanticfreechurch.com 

 
Senior Pastor Don McLean 
don@atlanticfreechurch.com 
 

Pastor of Student & Worship Discipleship Andrew Johnson 
andrew@atlanticfreechurch.com 
 

Children’s Discipleship Director Pam Russell                                                         
pam@atlanticfreechurch.com 
 

Atlantic Evangelical Free Church and AEFCYouth  

 
 

Atlantic Evangelical Free Church  and AEFC Youth 
 
 
@atlanticefree and @AEFCYouth 

Looking for a place to serve? 

You can volunteer in music,  

children’s and many more          

ministries. Email us at 

serve@atlanticfreechurch.com 

to get involved. 

 

Atlantic E Free Church 

 Maintain a minimum distance of two arm lengths (six 
feet) between other people who are not members of your 
household. 

 Do not shake hands or hug people outside of your family. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, mouth, and face while at 
church. 

 Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing. 
Cough or sneeze into your elbow rather than your hands.   

 Practice regular washing of hands with soap and water. 

 Consider using hand sanitizer and/or wearing a face 
covering or mask. 

 Facility access is limited to the Auditorium, Fellowship Hall 
and Restrooms for the time being. 

 

If you would like to give to the Lord's work, there is an 
offering box near the entrance to the auditorium. You may 

also give online on our website or by mailing your offering to 
the church office. Thank you  



 

 


